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Kettins March 2020 Newsletter
Dear Parent/ Carer,

 There is absolutely no doubt that we have all been challenged over the last few weeks but we have made it to the end of term three. I really must acknowledge the tremendous effort of all staff and let you know that it is a privilege to lead such a committed and hard-working team. We are all certainly upskilled in digital technology which is one positive for us to celebrate! I also extend my warm thanks to all parents and families for supporting their children in engaging with the home-learning tasks which have been provided. The commitment to learning has been clear to see.  Thank you, also, for your patience and understanding that this situation is alien to staff and parents alike.

Your valued responses to the home-learning questionnaire will be collated and used to help plan the way forward. 

Take the Easter break to enjoy simple things at home; stay safe and keep well. 

 Kind Regards,  

Rachel Cross,

Acting Headteacher

Saints in the Community

Josh Henderson from Saints in the Community came out to work with us for five very engaging and exciting sessions to develop teamwork skills and we enjoyed our last session on Wednesday 4 March. With Josh's carefully planned activities, the children were able to talk about teamwork and what is needed to be a good team member, encourage each other's teamwork skills and build on their own skills. Josh has been really influential. We would like to thank Josh for his enthusiasm and guidance and for our new favourite version of Capture the Flag. The children have really blossomed with regards to communication within a team and we thank him for that! 

We hope to have Josh back in school again to further develop concepts such as fairness in sports and playing by the rules. 

World Book Day 2020

On Thursday 5 March, Kettins Primary School celebrated World Book Day with many other schools across the globe. Pupils were invited to come to school dressed up as their favourite story characters and enjoyed various activities throughout the school day. 

UrbanFit!
Primary 1- 7 have completed a 6 week block of fitness and nutrition workshops led by Martin Brady from Urban Fit Broughty Ferry. Each child had the opportunity to taste healthy meal options, try new ingredients and set targets to make small changes to their diet. The boxing workshop proved particularly popular, with all children having a go at trying a new discipline with good results. Throughout the sessions, the teachers saw teamwork, perseverance and resilience in abundance. Well done to everyone taking part and a big thank you to Martin for sharing his expertise!

Updating Policies
Some of our school policies are currently being reviewed and updated. These include the School Behaviour Policy, which we will be renaming as our Positive Relationship Policy, and our Anti-Bullying Policy. This is natural timing to review policies that were last updated in 2017. It is also a good time to review these as we begin our journey towards becoming a Rights Respecting School. We are really proud to say that pupils have been involved the process so far. Updated documents will be shared with parents when these are completed. 
Updates for your diary

COUPAR ANGUS CHARITY SHOP CANCELLED
Mon 20 April- Term 4 begins, home-learning resumes 

Sun 3 May- Duck Race cancelled
Dalguise Trip cancelled, further information to follow

   Health Promoting School


              Awarded 2011








